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the COVID-19 Pandemic:



Window visits allow your loved one to be inside and communicate with you through the glass. As a visitor, you are truly outside so weather may affect these visits. You will have to walk through grass, leaves, and the natural ground to get to your assigned window. Window visits will take place at our terrace level multipurpose room. Our multipurpose room offers floor to ceiling windows. For infection control reasons, we have put some guidelines in place that must be followed. Visits are limited to one visit per resident per week with no more than two visitors per visit. Visitors may park at our terrace level entrance.

· Please do not come to the visitation site more than 5 minutes prior to your visit. 
· Before getting out of your vehicle, please dial 301-354-8436 to check-in. Staff will not be outside to physically check you in or direct you. 
· Staff will verify your phone number and how we will reach you (Zoom, FaceTime, Google Duo/Google Meet) prior to your arrival at the window. They will also give you your assigned suite number. We ask that you please take time to accurately input this necessary information in this sign-up. 
· Please do not leave a voicemail on the check-in phone. You must actually speak to a live staff member before proceeding to your assigned window. 
· After check-in, please proceed down the sidewalk to the right of the building (when looking at the building). The multipurpose room is the last room prior to the construction fence. 
· Please remember to bring your cell phone with you to the window visit.
· Please arrive wearing your mask. Masks must be worn at all times by both visitors and residents. Residents who cannot leave their masks on are not appropriate for this type of visit. 
· Please come to the window of your assigned suite number (windows will be marked). 
· You will walk through grass, leaves, dirt and anything on the natural ground to get to the visitation window. 
· Your loved one will be communicating with you through our iPad. They will be able to see you through the glass and hear you through the iPad. Each resident will receive headphones with a microphone for better communication. 
· Visitors are not permitted in any other areas in the building for any reason.
· Anyone not in compliance with safety protocols will be asked to leave.
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